[bookmark: _GoBack] FIGHT FOR OUR NHS!    DELIVERY CAMPAIGNERS NEEDED URGENTLY
 We recently recruited a fantastic team of committed campaigners, who delivered over 5,000 leaflets door to door. And it ran like clockwork!!
CAN WE DO IT AGAIN?
Since then the Government’s plan to break up the NHS into smaller units ripe for full privatisation has demanded plans from 46 regions for STP by mid June 2016. We already have Devolution of Health Provision to the Greater Manchester Council taking responsibility for providing healthcare in its area. 
“National” has definitely been removed from NHS!
We believe only a mass demonstration of opposition by the public now has any chance of halting, let alone reversing, this process. BUT most of the population still don’t understand what is happening.
Defend the NHS is planning a major campaign/demonstration/ rally during June or July this year. 
We want to kick start this by distributing 10,000 NHS blue and white window posters which state, in large capitals, (view on our website)
“JOIN THE FIGHT
FOR THE
NHS”
With details on the reverse.
We hope this will prompt more public involvement AND create a sea of blue posters in many, many windows in street after street across our town. And through our links with other campaigns across the country, to spread this “rash” across the whole of England.
So, you have guessed it,that is where you come in! Spring is here so hopefully delivering will be more pleasant and in day- light! 
 We need at least twice as many deliverers as before (we had 12)  in the last week of May/ beginning of June – each person doing anything between half an hour and a couple of hours.  You will choose a selected patch and posters can be collected from Springfield Rd, BN1 at any time to suit yourself.
We learnt last time that many people scoop up junk mail as they come in and  bin it, not realizing something they value may be lurking amongst it.
Therefore, I suggest we try to deliver at around 6-8.00 pm or during the day on Sundays, so that our poster is the only thing on the doormat, to give more chance of it being spotted. Even better if you would be willing to knock doors to deliver. Any other suggestions gratefully  received!
So if you are up for this please contact Val Knight asap at valedknight@virginmedia.com asap
Thanks for your commitment


